
To whom it may concern,  

 

 On behalf of Shamrock Family Eye Care, SignAffects is 
requesting to remove the existing ground sign and replace it 
with a new sign including an updated modern design. The 
existing sign is outdated and faded from the weather.  

 The new sign will have a stone faced base which 
matches the brick pillars of the building located at 5151 Post 
Road. The double sided monument will display the same 
design on each side. The acrylic push-through letters will 
read, Shamrock Family Eye Care with a swoosh and clover 
above the text. The address numbers, 5151, will be featured 
on the based. The aluminum cabinet will be internally 
illuminated with LED lighting. Measuring 6 ft x 6 ft with a total 
square footage of 36. The height including the base is 6 
feet, the cabinet itself is 4 feet.  

 The base will be properly mounted per COSA (Central 
Ohio Sign Association) standards. It will be placed on one 
3“x3“x.025“steel posts into 3.5 deep concrete footer.  

 It will be erected in the same location as the current 
sign with the same set back, being 0 feet from the right-of-
way. However, it is roughly 19 feet from the sidewalk facing 
Post Road.  

 We feel that installing a new sign will keep up with 
Dublin’s contemporary look and follow suit with the 
surrounding businesses and neighborhood designs so that all 
is matching.  



 

 

 

Thank you.  
 


